
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

&

• Arrive no earlier than 15 minutes before your match start time 

• ONE spectator per player only  

• Coaches, scorers and all spectators MUST check in via the QR Code upon entry 

• Carry a face mask with you and wear when social distancing isn’t possible 

• Team to provide their own bibs; these will not be available to borrow from the office 

• Bibs and other playing equipment MUST NOT be shared 

• Players to bring their own, clearly labelled water bottles, hand towel and other items (please do not use drink taps) 

• Do not bring food (ie lollies/fruit) to share 

• All team personnel (including coaches) must stay in their team’s allocated ‘bench’ area during the match 

• Do not congregate to debrief with your team within the court playing surface 

• Maintain 1.5m social distancing at all times – if unable, wear a mask 

• To help with space, we would appreciate it if you could please leave dogs at home 

• Head straight to your court 

• Arrive dressed and ready to play, including any strapping/bracing needed 

• Bring your own drink bottle – NO SHARING or use of taps 

• No unnecessary body contact (high fives, handshakes, etc) 

• At the end of the game, collect your belongings and leave the court promptly 

 

&  

• Do not attend competition if you are unwell and/or are experiencing symptoms such as a cough, sore throat, fever, 

fatigue or shortness of breath 

• Use hand sanitiser before, during and after competition 

• Wash your uniform after each session with warm water and detergent 

• Do not attend if you have had close contact with a known or suspected case of COVID-19, and follow instructions 

from the Department of Health and Human Services  

• Any person with a possible case of COVID-19 should not attend until they have been cleared by a doctor 

• To assist with contact tracing, download the COVIDSafe App  

 

• All Coaches/scorers and spectators entering the Netball Courts must check in via the QR Code at the entry point 

• Scorers – First named team ONLY, is to pick up scoresheet from window and must return it together with the 

clipboard at the conclusion of the game.  Pens should not be shared 

• Ball – Each court will have a game day ball provided.  No other ball to be used 

• Spectators are asked to stay in the middle walkway of the courts.  Do not stand between the courts. This area is only 

available to umpires, scorers, coach and extra team players 

 

• The canteen will be open, however limited items will be available (ie drinks, pre-packaged pies, sausage rolls, 

 lollies, etc.) 

• Toilets at the rear of the pavilion will be open 

 

NOTE:  Restrictions and regulations may change throughout the season to align with the health advise provided.  Updated resources will be provided. 
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